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INTERSTATE 11 (BOULDER CITY BYPASS) PUBLIC MEETING 
The City of Boulder City is hosting a public open house in the Elaine K. Smith Center Building at 700 Wyoming St. on September 18th, 2014 from 4:30 to 6:30 PM to provide updated information regarding the Interstate 11 (Boulder City Bypass) project. This informal meeting, which includes representatives from the City, the Nevada Department of Transportation (NDOT), the Regional Transportation Commission (RTC), and the Boulder City Chamber of Commerce, will feature information stations and staff exhibits. 
Experts will address project schedule, naturally occurring asbestos, proposed signage, business outlook, and name change for the old US 93. There will be no formal presentations, but attendees will have the opportunity to visit each display station and communicate directly with professionals involved with the I-11 project.  
The City is very interested in listening to your important opinions regarding this major transportation project! Residents and business owners are encouraged to attend this important event. Parking is available on the street around the Smith Center, in the parking lot at 800 Wyoming St., and on Avenue G between the Boulder City Courthouse and the Senior Center. 
If you are unable to attend this event, the City still wants to hear from you! Your responses to the I-11 project are welcome and can be submitted via e-mail to publicworks@bcnv.org or phone at 702-293-9200.
“Preserving Our Past, Managing Our Future”
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